Dear Editor in Chief, Tropical and Subtropical Agroecosystems
We have followed reviewers’ comments and revised our Research paper entitled “Bush encroachment control demonstrations and management implications on herbaceous species in savannas of southern Ethiopia” for your consideration to be published in Tropical and subtropical Agroecosystems. We are very much grateful for the constructive comments to improve the quality of our paper both by the editor and reviewers. We also hope that our paper will be accepted as Research paper, but not short communication as indicated by reviewer A. We need help for language translation as we are from non Spanish speaking country.  
  
Sincerely yours,  
  
 Ayana Angassa (PhD) 
